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Tēnā koe Sheila  

Pharmacy Council submission to the Therapeutic Products Regulatory Scheme 
Consultation 

Thank you once again for the opportunity to feedback on the proposed regulatory scheme, 
including meeting with your team in person to speak to our submission. 
 
In pursuit of our organisational values of openness and transparency, Council made its 
submission available on its website. The response of a small number of pharmacists 
indicated that Council’s view on a number of elements of the consultation was not clearly 
understood by all those reading our submission.  To this end Council has subsequently 
published a summary of its views in key areas of particular interest to pharmacists. 
 
We believe our summary is entirely consistent with the detail of our submission; however, 
again in the interests of transparency, please find attached the summary published on 
Council’s website. You will note that the full details of Council’s submission remains available 
to those who wish to view it. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Michael or me if you would like to discuss this further. 
 
Ngā mihi nui 

 
Jeff Harrison 
Chair 
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